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110 West Court Street 
Greensburg, Kentucky 42743 
(270) 932-4298 Fax: 932-7778 
www.Greens burgOnline.com 

CitvHall@.GreensburaOnline.com 

2010 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

I’m writing in regards to  t,he Commission’s Order dated December 11, 2009 requesting the City of 
Greensburg to produce documentation and financial information for the City’s utility system, in the case 
referred to  above. 

I would respectfully request that the City be given an additional extension of time to deliver the 
requested information, due to  a sudden death in my family. On December 22, my widowed mother 
became critically ill and was hospitalized in Louisville. She subsequently passed away on December 31. 
During this time, the engineering firm of Bell Engineering has been preparing to do the requested “Cost 
of Rate Study”, which they anticipate will take six weeks to complete. Accordingly, we would ask that 
our delivery date be moved back to  February 28,2010 and the remaining timeline adjusted accordingly. 

I appreciate your consideration of our request to grant my community some additional time to  provide 
the necessary documentation, due to  the unexpected and difficult circumstances of  the past few weeks. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to  contact me a t  (270) 932-4298 or by email a t  

mavor@Greensburqonline.com. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter. 

Mayor 
City of Greensburg 

Cc: Ronnie Grant, Bell Engineering 
Nancy J .  Stearman, CPA 

Mayor George C. “Lisle” Cheatham, II 
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